ST. GREGORY THE ILLUMINATOR ARMENIAN CHURCH
6700 W. Diversey Avenue
Chicago, Illinois 60645

LADIES AUXILIARY ANNUAL REPORT FOR 1994

Because of our dwindling membership, our activities in 1994 were Lamajoun and Kufta sales.
We also made 1,000 Lamajouns for the Armenian Fest. We also serve refreshments following
Christmas Eve and Easter Eve Services.

We have 13 dues paying members. We continue to have membership meetings on the first
Wednesday of each month except during the summer months.

The executive body is the same as last year.

Chairman: Ann Arevian
Vice-Chairman: Azniv Frankian
Recording Secretary: Mary Kerridan.
Corresponding Secretary: Lucy Erkiletian
Treasurer: Noyemi Abezetian

We lost our dear member, Sarah Baglayan , who entered eternal rest in 1994.
Our contributions in 1994 are as follows:

$4,000 - 1994 Contribution to Church
$100 - DFAR

$100 - for the purchase of raffle ticket for the Annual Armenian Fest

$100 - for the celebration of the 30th Anniversary of the Consecration
of St. Gregory

$100 - Martyrs Day

$ 50 - Loosavorich

$ 50 - to St. Gregory in memory of Sarah Baglayan

We are presenting a check for $3,000 to St. Gregory which leaves us with a balance of
$1,206.34.

We thank everyone helping us when needed and supporting our fund raising activities.

Respectfully submitted,
CE ¥

Ann Arevian, Chairman
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